## **OIC Rules Coordinator**

From: Kyle Olive <kyleolive@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 12:57 PM

**To:** OIC Rules Coordinator

**Subject:** R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment

## External Email

## Dear OIC:

I am strongly in support of these proposed changes.

They are all aimed at protecting consumers.

Consumers rarely have an advocate in promulgating insurance regulations.

Consumers are the ones the commissioner should be there to protect.

I strongly support the proposed changes.

Kyle C. Olive | Olive Law NW pllc 720 Seneca Street, Suite 107, PMB 48, Seattle, WA 98101 p: 206.629.9909 | f: 206.971.5081 kyle@olivelawnw.com www.olivelawnw.com

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, from Olive Law Northwest, PLLC, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. The recipient is responsible to maintain the confidentiality of this information and to use the information only for authorized purposes. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorized to receive information for the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any review, use, disclosure, distribution, copying, printing, or action taken in reliance on the contents of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.